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20 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
 
 
Staff Only Day:  Thursday 27 June 2024   
 
As a school we are required to provide time for professional development of our teachers.   
 
Staff professional development in 2024 is focused on improving teaching and learning practices using 
evidence-based research in order to maximise student learning and achievement.   
 
The school will not be open for instruction for students on this day. 
 
The remaining professional learning morning and staff only days are:   
 
Term 3 Monday 9 September Staff only day    
Term 4 Tuesday 5 November Professional Learning Morning (late start)  
 Thurs 14 November NZQA Accord Staff Only Day 
 
I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Carla Smith 
Associate Principal 
 
 
 

mailto:office@cashmere.school.nz

